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NEWS FROM THE PA UNIT
PRESIDENT

Hello Campers,

[ want to wish everyone a Happy
Birthday who celebrated over the 4™
of July. Thanks to all who came to our
little birthday rally for me on the 7%, A
big thanks to Mike and Karl for
cooking their hearts out.

Big news: The PA State Rally is right
around the corner. Matt and Cody are
working on the best ever State Rally.
Be there or be square. Massive
amounts of help will be needed to
make this a great success.

Bill and Deb are working hard on
the next rally—Fowl Feast Rally to be
held August 3™ to the 5™, More info to
follow. We are expecting lots of
participation.

See you all at the PA State Rally!
Your President,

_ e

Bob Otto
PA Unit 091 President
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|  PAUNIT 091 MEETING |
| AUGUST 4, 2018 i
i 9:00 A.M. i
i AT THE PAVILION |

; ADDITIONS TO THE PA UNIT

Gibson, Denny & Gayle*
WBCCI #5453, PWCA-L
1963 Tara Dr.

North Huntington, PA 15642
(724) 863-5305

Cell: (412) 849-3812
djgibsonl@comcast.net

E Kuszyk, Bob* E
| WBCCI #2795, PWCA-L i
E 34 Delmont Ave. E
' Delmont, PA 15626 i
1 (412) 512-9263 i
1 kuz1975@verizon.net i
1 Ludwig, Karl & Elizabeth i
E WBCCI #17677, PWCA-L E
1 5842 Forest Crossing i
i Erie, PA 16506 :
| Karl: (814) 450-1947 !
' Elizabeth: (814) 823-5626 i
+ karl.ludwig@ingentor.com E
' bwoolley2@gmail.com E

Villarrial, Chris & Kristen
WBCCI #6928

259 Hidden Meadow Ln.
Ebensburg, PA 15931
(814) 312-7256
cvillarrial@francis.edu
kgobills@aol.com
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PA UNIT #091
DIRECTORY

PA Unit #091
Directories are here!

Pick-up your copy
today at the
Campgroud Office.

Please verify your
contact information.
To make corrections
or updates to your
information contact
Cody at
cwk5292@gmail.com

62ND WBCCI INTERNATIONAL
RALLY

e July 20-27,2019 in Doswell, VA

e Meadow Event Park (birthplace
of Secretariat)

e Register at
https://doswell.wbcci.net/

The Meadow Event Park in
Caroline County, Virginia, is rich in
history and an adaptable event
space.

Thoroughbred racing legend
Secretariat was born here in 1970.
Three years later he blazed his way
into Triple Crown history. Today
his birthplace is listed on the
National Register of Historic Places
and the Virginia Landmarks
Register.

2018 RALLY SCHEDULE
Pennsylvania Unit 2018 Rallies

All Rallies are held at Penn Wood Airstream Park

For Rally reservations contact Host
For Campsite Reservations contact 814-764-8963

Rally

Fowl| Feast

Spaghetti Rally

Dutch Oven, Smoker,
Crock Pot Rally

Date Host(s)

Aug 3-5 Bill & Debbie
Woodford

Aug 31-Sep 3 Sal & Noreen
Maneri

Sep 28-30 Bob & Jayne
Otto

Deadline for newsletter
articles is
Friday, August 10, 2018.

COOKING CORNER

Cream Cheese Cookies

1 cup shortening (Crisco)
8 oz cream cheese
1 cup sugar
1 eggyolk
Y, tsp vanilla
2%/ cups flour

1. Cream Shortening, add Cream

Cheese and dry ingredients.

2. Roll into balls and bake 10-15

minutes at 350 degrees.
Enjoy!

—Jayne Rice

Contact

bill.woodford@outlook.com
412-877-0093

stmnam@gmail.com

obonjayne@aol.com
330-854-0657 or
330-933-8561


https://doswell.wbcci.net/
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Made by Rusty Ward

PENN WOOD CAMPGROUND
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Hello Everyone,

As usual, the park looks beautiful
and we are getting many
compliments from off-road
campers. Thank you to all who
pitch in and always get the work
done. Thank you to all who have
helped the newbies get acquainted
at Penn Wood. It’s nice to see
everyone working together. Rusty
has done a great job in explaining
the beauty of our park and we have
only two sites left to lease. |
understand two families are
interested in joining Penn Wood.
Good news!

The PA State Rally is around the
corner and we have 15 trailers
visiting Penn Wood. The Unit has
many planned events including a
pig roast. If you can lend a hand,
tell a Unit Board member and help
make this a fun and memorable
Rally. This is a great way for people
to see our park and hopefully
spread the word to other
Airstreamers. See you at the Rally!

Best Regards,
— ﬁf ot

Rory Fagan
Penn Wood Campground President

PENN WOOD
CAMPGROUND MEETING

AUGUST 4, 2018
9:30 A.M.
AT THE PAVILION

Hays Pond taken by Laura Lilawski
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